## RABBI EDWARD T. SANDROW

November 5, 1969

Rabbi Norman Lamm
The Jewish Center
131 West 86th St.
New York, N.Y. 10024

Dear Rabbi Lamm:

Please forgive my tardiness in not responding sooner to your letter of October 14th. I was in Israel this past summer and that is where I would like to be all year around.

As to the main part of your letter which referred to the Student Struggle for Soviet Jewry, I want you to believe me that I am most sympathetic but at the present time I simply cannot commit myself to the raising of \$1,000. To a colleague it is not necessary to repeat the fact that I am involved over my head in causes which cannot raise funds from any other sources. However, if you will be patient with me and will give me until the early Spring, I will try to see that you have some funds. I certainly cannot do it between now and the first of the year. After the first of the year I shall be going to Europe and Israel for meetings at the Hebrew University, etc. but when I come back I will secure some funds.

Please acknowledge this letter so I can have it in my active file for action.

Sincerely,

ETS:mn